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THE GOVERNMENT OF GRENADA DENOUNCES THE LAWLESS ACT COMMITTED AT 

THE HARVEY VALE PLAYING FIELD, CARRIACOU. 

 

November 4, 2024 

St. George’s, Grenada—The Government of Grenada unequivocally condemns the actions 

taken in the burning of debris and attempts to blockade access to the site at the Harvey Vale 

playing field.  

 

As a result, the fire department was forced to contain the blaze with several tens of gallons of 

water. Given the water challenges already being experienced in Carriacou & Petite Martinique, 

we cannot afford such behaviour. Such acts not only endanger lives, but also undermine the 

community resources meant to benefit everyone.  

 

The intentions of the perpetrators seek to create panic and chaos on the Sister Isle in the 

aftermath of Hurricane Beryl. This type of disorder is prohibited and will be thoroughly investigated 

by the Royal Grenada Police Force. 

 

Public property belongs to all of us and is maintained through the hard work and contributions of 

the community.  

 

The safety and well-being of the communities remain our top priority. With containment and 

monitoring continuing at Harvey Vale, we advise residents of Carriacou & Petite Martinique to 

refrain from such lawless acts as we continue to focus on the restoration and recovery of our 

beautiful Sister Isles.  

 

Let this be the common bond which we share to build back better! 

 

-END- 
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